
Let’s get blogging...and sharing our stories!

In order to keep our ICW blog at the top of people’s inboxes and newsfeeds, we want to make sure that we’re posting regularly—with your help of course! Having the involvement of all ICW members is very important to the blog’s success, and our visibility as the backbone of Idaho agriculture. We each have our own unique story of our involvement in ranching, so we should share it! If we don’t tell our story, then who will?

If you’re interested in becoming involved with ICW’s blog, now is your chance! We have prepared a blog calendar starting in March and ending with December. We plan on publishing blog posts on Mondays and photos on Fridays. You are more than welcome to sign up for one, two or 10! Just look through the dates available and decide on a topic of your choice. (We have included some suggestions for ideas too, but feel free to come up with your own.) Please send an email to Jessie at jessieraejarvis@gmail.com sign up for a blog post or photo post.

A few things to take note of…July doesn’t have a regular posting schedule due to the 4th of July holiday, and the hubbub surrounding ICA’s 100th Anniversary. During November, we’ll be publishing a post every day, with each post featuring a different woman involved in agriculture. We thought this would be a great way to give our “food thanks” and shine the spotlight on the women behind Idaho’s #1 industry.  

Frequently Asked Questions:

What if I’m not a writer?

· You do not have to be a professional writer to write a blog post. Honestly! People want to read    posts written from the heart, so just be real and candid. Each post is saved by the author in draft form then copyedited for typos, grammar, punctuation, photo placement, but without losing the authenticity and “voice” of the writer. Then the post is scheduled. So don’t worry, we’ll be putting our best faces—or words in this case—forward. 
How long are these posts?

· They don’t have to be long! In fact, the shorter the better! A post anywhere from 300-600 words in length is perfect. Photos are really important as well, so aim for at least 2-3 in your post, but more than that is great too.
Who is the audience of these posts?

· The target of the blog section of our website is to reach the public or those who may not be directly involved in agriculture. Of course, we’ll enjoy reading the posts too, but keep the consumer in mind. The website is a way of having information about our organization, our history and our programs. The blog (found under the What’s New section of the website) is a place to tell our story and give a glimpse into the real lives of Idaho Cattlewomen and their families.
Are there other ways I can help without writing a blog post?

· Yes, of course! We have lots of ways you can still get involved. Even if you decide not to write an actual post or share a photo, you are still valuable to sharing our story and we would love your input. If you don’t want to write, but are willing to share, we can do a Q/A instead. There are so many options available so please contact Maggie at maggiejomalson@mac.com for more information. In addition, we have several ICW committees to help with as well. Contact ICW Chairwoman Robin Lufkin at leadoreangus@gmail.com. Saddle raffle, Scholarship, Beef Store and Events committees can always use more volunteers. 

